
Mescalero Violence Against Women Program 

Greetings. During this time of having to stay home because of 

the crisis our state, and communities are in, we'd like to share 

some thoughts with you.  

One of our primary goals is outreach. As a tribal program we 

want everyone to know that we are with you in getting through 

this dilemma, without anger and frustration. Anger can lead to 

violence in the home.  

Although difficult at times, we must learn to be patient with one 

another. We must not allow the acts of violence to control our 

homes, or loved ones. What's happening right now could be 

trying times for some families.   

In our efforts to keep you, or someone you know, safe, from 

domestic violence, should it occur, we are sharing with you our 

main on-call cell phone number. Which is (575) 937-0603.  

Our office is closed until April 06, 2020, however if there is a 

need to contact us, please call the number provided in this 

message. Or you can contact the BIA Law Enforcement office at 

(575) 464-4479. 

Be safe. 

 


